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COUNCIL MEETING – 25 SEPTEMBER 2019 
ITEM 14 – MEMBERS’ QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Steve Walmsley for 
response by the Leader of the Council:- 
  
“Following the Thornaby referendum and the response to the emerging local plan by 
Thornaby Town Council that was ignored and didn’t even receive acknowledgement, 
is Stockton Borough Council really a listening council or is reaction to adverse public 
opinion or response to less than favourable consultation simply patronising and 
meaningless?” 
 


